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December 13, 1999

Debra A. Renner
Acting Secretary
Public Service Commission
3 Empire State Plaza
Albany, New York  12223

Re: Case No. 99-G-1593

Dear Acting Secretary Renner:

The enclosed revised leaves and supplement, issued by New York State Electric & Gas
Corporation ("NYSEG"), are transmitted for filing in compliance with the requirements of the Public
Service Commission of the State of New York.

Third Revised Leaf No. 50.13 to PSC No. 88 Gas
Third Revised Leaf No. 50.19 to PSC No. 88 Gas

and
Supplement No. 6 to PSC No. 88 Gas

Effective January 13, 2000.

Reasons for Proposed Revisions

This filing is being submitted to make further "housekeeping" revisions to NYSEG's gas
tariffs to make them correct and up-to-date.

Proposed Revisions

On November 12, 1999, NYSEG submitted "housekeeping" revisions to its gas tariffs in
Case No. 99-G-1593.  The leaves are to become effective on January 1, 2000.  Since that time, Staff
requested that NYSEG make further tariff revisions in compliance with Case No. 98-M-1343.  This filing
was submitted to the Commission on December 10, 1999 and become effective on December 11, 199. 
Two tariff leaves contained in PSC No. 88 were revised in both of these filings.  Therefore, it has
become necessary to file these revisions in order to make the tariff current and up-to-date.

Customer Impact Assessment

These revisions will have no impact on NYSEG's gas customers.

Newspaper Publication & SAPA 

NYSEG requests waiver of publication of this proposed change in accordance with 16
NYCRR Part 270.70, as these "housekeeping" revisions have NO direct impact to NYSEG's gas
customers.

  Special Requests

Pursuant to 16 NYCRR Part 720.2.4, NYSEG respectfully requests that these leaves be
allowed to become effective on January 1, 2000, the initial effective date of it original "housekeeping"
filing in Case No. 99-G-1593.

NYSEG requests a waiver from the applicable sections of 16 NYCRR Part 270 to allow
for the new electronic format.
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Company Contacts

If you have any questions regarding these tariff revisions, please contact Donna Slater at
(607)762-8007.

Very Truly Yours, 

/dls DANIEL L. VERDUN
Encls. Manager - State & Federal Regulatory Matters
Cy.:Alan F. Mostek, PSC

Received: 12/13/1999


